Wishing you a Happy Holiday, Merry Christmas and Blessed New Year

FUN ACTIVITY FOR EVERYONE

recipe. Arion’s hope is to help bring our families and

be shared and enjoyed by all.

NEW YEARS CRAFT:

construction paper, glue and different colors of
glitter. These fireworks pictures are great
decorations for New Year.

You will need: Black construction paper, Glitter,
White glue.

Each month we will feature an activity, puzzle, game, or

providers together and create memorable moments to

Create your own fireworks picture by using dark

FACES OF ARION

We often get such wonderful feedback from support
coordinators as well as parents regarding how blessed
they have been by their habilitation or respite provider.

We would like to feature a provider each month in our
“Faces of Arion” segment. Parents, if you have a
provider who has gone above and beyond the call of
duty and has made a positive difference in the life of
your loved one we would love to hear from you.

Please contact Sonia at
sdykhuizen@arioncaresolutions.com for more
information.

Training Facility

Service dog gives “HOPE”

We are pleased to announce the opening of
our new training facilities!

Our East Valley training facility is located at
3738 W. Commonwealth Ave., Suite #20,

Fashion Center.

Crossroads Christian Fellowship Church at
42425 N. New River Rd, Phoenix Az. 85086.

both training facilities. Check with your
manager for schedules.

Chandler, AZ 85226. It is just west of Chandler

Our North Valley training facility is located at

We offer CPR/First aid and Article 9 classes at

In September, Luke Van Alstine, acquired an Autism Service
Dog from Arizona Golden, a company that raises, trains, and
places highly trained service dogs with adults and children
with disabilities. Luke and Hope, his golden retriever, are
highlighted in a video at this link:
http://www.azgoldensllc.com/autism.php:

Roxann, Luke’s mom, is featured prominently in Part 3 of the
video. Roxann shares her experiences and observations as
she brings Luke and Hope together in their home and on the
go. Her story, as well as those of the other parents, are very
moving and inspiring!




